
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Dave Upthegrove 
Chair, King County Council 
Room 1200 
C O U R T H O U S E 
 
Dear Councilmember Upthegrove: 
 
This letter transmits the feasibility report on Intelligent Speed Assistance (ISA), as called for 
by Ordinance 19546, Section 123, Proviso P1 and a proposed Motion that would, if enacted, 
acknowledge receipt of the report. 
 
As required, the enclosed report covers the ISA analysis conducted, including the identification 
of vehicles suitable for ISA deployment. It includes associated costs for equipment, 
installation, and implementation. The potential advantages of ISA implementation are outlined, 
along with insights drawn from other jurisdictions and a literature review on best practices and 
emerging ISA technologies. Finally, policy considerations for King County's implementation 
of ISA are provided. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this report and proposed Motion.  
 
If your staff have questions, please contact Chauntelle Hellner, Fleet Services Division 
Director, Department of Executive Services, 206-263-2253. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
    for 
 
Dow Constantine 
King County Executive 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: King County Councilmembers 
  ATTN:  Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff 
     Melani Hay, Clerk of the Council 
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 Karan Gill, Chief of Staff, Office of the Executive 

Penny Lipsou, Council Relations Director, Office of the Executive 
 Lorraine Patterson-Harris, Director, Department of Executive Services 
  
 


